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SUMMARY 
Senate Bill 760 would amend the Michigan Election Law by eliminating a number of provisions that relate to school district 
elections and would allow certain candidates for office to pay a filing fee rather than submit nominating petitions. 
 
There would be no fiscal impact on state government.  Local government may incur some additional administrative costs 
and as well receive some additional fees, but these are both indeterminate. 
 


